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You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan & Diana Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm 
your continued interest in receiving email from us. 
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We have updated the website with many new specimens from the Lloyd Tate 

collection.    

   

As always, we welcome your comments and suggestions. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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